
 

 
 

 

 

                                             

CITY OF DETROIT                              

MARY WATERS 

COUNCIL MEMBER AT-LARGE 

     

MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Denise Starr, Director 
Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 
From:   Counci Member At-Large Mary Waters submitting memorandum 

relative to 

Date:    3/23/2023 

RE:       Questions on the Human Resource Department’s FY 2024 Budget   
 
 
 
SUMMARY: 

 Please explain why the Classification and Compensation expenses under Workforce 

Management increase nearly $400,000 YoY and what the average compensation is for 

each of the three new hires planned 

 Please explain the duties of Classification and Compensation staff and illustrate the 

value and efficiencies that hiring three new people would bring to the City of Detroit 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
DEPARTMENTAL CONTACT: 

Name: Thomas Choske, Thomas.Choske@detroitmi.gov  

Position: Policy and Communications Analyst 



 

 

 

 


